Timothy Clark

From: Rep. Bryce Edgmon

Sent: Saturday, February 13, 2010 5:36 PM
To: Timothy Clark

Subject: FW: Please support SJR22 & HB266

From: Lucy Bishop [mailto:Lucky8118@alaska.net]
Sent: Saturday, February 13, 2010 11:41 AM

To: Rep. Bryce Edgmon

Subject: Please support SJIR22 & HB266

Please vote for SIR22 & HB266 !
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Timothy Clark

From: art trenholme, ph.d. [art65@alaska.net]
Sent: Saturday, February 06, 2010 6:55 PM
To: Rep. Bryce Edgmon

Subject: dip netting

Sir: | strongly support putting Alaskan citizens ahead of commercial fishermen when dipnetting is an issue. | urge you to
vote for HB 266 and SJR 22 to get them out of committee and on to the House floor. thanks...art trenholme, muldoon



Timothy Clark

From: Roy Slemp [rslempusa@gci.net]
Sent: Sunday, February 07, 2010 5:46 AM
To: Rep. Bryce Edgmon

Subject: SJR22 and HB266

Dear Representative Edgmon,
I'rely heavily on dipnetting to sustain my family. Please vote to pass HB266 and SJR22.

Thank you,
Roy Slemp



Timothy Clark

From: Marcie & Dan [bentti@mtaonline.net]
Sent: Sunday, February 07, 2010 6:31 AM
To: Rep. Bryce Edgmon

Subject: SJR22/Bil 266

Please pass these out of committee and let the house vote!

Dan Bentti



Timothy Clark

From: Frank Casey [profishguide@hotmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 07, 2010 8:11 AM

To: Rep. Bryce Edgmon; Sen. Charlie Huggins; Rep. Bill Stoltze
Subject: Support SJR22 and HB266

Dear Sirs,

I 'am glad to see that there are a few looking out for Alaskans right to gather thier own food sources. Its
one of the reasons I came to Alaska, so please support SIR22 and HB266.

Thanks,

Frank Casey

po box 343

Clam Gulich, AK 99568

907-252-4525 cell

Hotmail: Trusted email with Microsoft's powerful SPAM protection. Sign up now.



Timothy Clark

From: Art Brown Sr. [daddoo@acetylene-computing.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 07, 2010 8:00 AM

To: Rep. Bryce Edgmon

Subject: HB266

————— BEGIN PGP SIGNED MESSAGE-----
Hash: SHA1

Dear Rep. Edgmon,

Please support and encourage others to support this bill as it affects many Alaskans
especialy in these tough economic times. My employer let 6 people go in one of the two stores
in anchorage and those same positions were eliminated in all the stores nationwide, this all
happened within the last two weeks.

Arthur L. Brown Sr.

501 Bitteroot Circle #1

Anchorage AK 99504

daddoo@acetylene-computing.com
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Timothy Clark

From: Clemens M. Clooten [cmclooten@ci.fairbanks.ak.us]
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2010 8:44 AM

To: Rep. Bryce Edgmon

Subject: SJR 22 and HB266

Representative Edgmon,
Please pass the two above bills so Alaskans can continue to provide fish for their families.
Thank you for your work.

Clem Clooten



